
Dear Stakeholder, 

Many thanks to those who have supported and provided feedback for ACP-2021-002. We have, 

however, since been asked by Apian and the NHS IOW Trust to extend our trial beyond the current 

90 days permitted for a temporary airspace arrangement. Please find attached letters of support 

containing further information on the benefits of a TDA extension from both our customer Apian 

and NHS IOW trust. Extending the trial supports greater research and data gathering to support 

future viability of the service and the benefit it can provide to patients on the IOW.  

Please note that if the extension is approved TDA EG D096 sections B, C and D will be activated 

during the period, Section A will not be activated at any time.  

A link the to ACP is provided below: 

https://airspacechange.caa.co.uk/PublicProposalArea?pID=335 

 

This proposal and extension has been discussed with the CAA airspace team and the 

remaining details of the airspace proposal remain unchanged. We have agreed a targeted 

engagement period of 2 weeks, ending on 19/11/21. We would be happy to work with you to 

resolve any concerns you have before this date should you wish to provide feedback. 

The Airspace Change Portal will be updated in the next 24 hours and will contain the letters of 

support from our customer Apian and the Isle of Wight NHS Trust for this extension request. 

We would appreciate your feedback on the proposed extension and would like to thank you in 

advance for taking the time to respond.  Please provide all of your feedback 

to info@skyliftuav.co.uk by 1700 hours on Friday 19th November 2021. 

Many thanks for your support. 
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